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Ref. No.MAIT/PY/2546 October 10, 2022

Ms. Manmeet K Nanda, IAS
Joint Secretary
Department for Promotion of industry and Internal Trade

Sub: MAIT’s recommendations on Decriminalization of various provisions/laws to
enable Ease of Doing Business

Respected Madam,
Greetings from MAIT!

At the outset, MAIT extends its heartiest thanks to Department for Promotion of Industry and
Internal Trade (DPIIT) for its continuous support to various industries including electronic and
ICT. MAIT appreciates DPIIT’s initiatives on ease of doing business, logistics, PLI for white
goods. These initiatives are an example of the conscious and collective efforts of the Central
Ministries/Departments & State Government along with the industry associations to bring out
ease of doing business.

Of late, DPIT has executed the exercise of reducing compliance burden, including
decriminalization of minor violations to promote ease of doing business.

In this regard, MAIT takes this opportunity to share the detailed recommendations on
Decriminalization of various provisions/laws to enable Ease of Doing Business (Annexure).

We once again thank DPHT for conducting this very vital exercise and we look forward to
engaging in subsequent events/forums with DPIIT on behalf of the industry on issues of mutual
interest.

With regards,

Col. AA Jafri, Retd.
Acting Director General — MAIT



